
  OFFICE OF THE FIRST DEPUTY CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE JUDGE 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:           Deputy Chief Administrative Judges, Administrative Judges,         
Presiding Justice of the Court of Claims, Supervising Judges, Justices, 
Judges and Non – Judicial Personnel 

 
From:       Hon. Norman St. George, J.S.C. 
  First Deputy Chief Administrative Judge 
 
Date:       February 5, 2024 
 
Re:          National Court Reporting Week 
 

  
 In recognition of National Court Reporting Week, let us all express gratitude for 
our court system’s diligent and professional Court Reporters.  Our Court Reporters 
possess unique and extraordinary skills, provide gold standard service and are critical to 
the daily operation of our Courts!   
  
  Please join me during this week-long celebration and thank our Court Reporters! 
  
 


